
 

 
 

 

37th Youth International of the City of Namur 
The Technical Commission of the Young Namurese and the Center for 
Training and Promotion of the Ping Namurois are very pleased to 
welcome 14 delegations, 14 teams composed of girls and boys, aged 
6 to 14 years, representing 143 competitors with undeniable pongist 
talents 

These young people are accompanied by their coaches or parents. 

This annual event allows young pongist to confront players they do 
not know, thus allowing an assessment of the different forces 
involved.  

For some, it may be the discovery of their potential, they will 
remember Namur as a sport city with exceptional friendliness. 
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These two enriching days will enable children and adults to develop friendly relationships in 
the sport we all love.  

Your satisfaction will be ours and we will do everything to ensure you a pleasant stay in 
Namur.  

Already, we invite you to the 38th edition of the Youth Internationals of the city of Namur . 
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